
 
March 2023 

Dear families 

Mrs Southworth will be commencing her maternity leave sooner than anticipated based upon medical advice.  

This means that Mrs Southworth’s last day as Trinity class teacher will be Wednesday 8 March as the academy is closed on 
Thursday 9 and Friday 10 March for data and planning days.  

We are pleased to confirm that Mrs Littlewood will be taking over as Trinity class teacher alongside Miss Rehman.  Both teachers 
have worked alongside each other already this academic year and will provide stability and consistency for Trinity class.  The 
handover process from Mrs Southworth is already underway.  Miss Hobson-Scott will also support teaching and learning across 
Year 3 from Monday 13 March.  

I know that you will join me in wishing Mrs Southworth the very best with her maternity leave and would like to thank her for 
the brilliant work she has done as Trinity class teacher this year.  

Best wishes 

 

Mr Robbins-Ross 
Principal 


